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I am writing in support of the above by-Law ( Bylaw 2386(CD-16 Mezzanine Floor Area 
Exception Bylaw)

I live in South Surrey on 16th Ave and 154 St and have enjoyed being a patron of Three 
Dog Brewing since it opened. It is a fantastic meeting place for all adult demographics in 
the White Rock/S Surrey area.  It would be beneficial to have them add on this mezzanine 
area. 

Nancy McNabb 
16392 16A Ave, Unit 104
Surrey
V4A 1S9

-- 
Sent from my iPhone.
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